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NSW ILGA INQUIRY – UPDATE 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX: CWN) (Crown) announced that it has received a letter from 
the New South Wales Independent Liquor and Gaming Authority (ILGA) which says that, having regard to 
the contents of the Commissioner’s report of the inquiry under section 143 of the Casino Control Act 1992 
(NSW) (Act), it presently considers that Crown Sydney Gaming Pty Ltd (Crown Sydney Gaming) is no longer 
a suitable person to give effect to the Restricted Gaming Licence in New South Wales and the Act, and that 
Crown Sydney Gaming has breached clause 14(a) of the VIP Gaming Management Agreement (VIP GMA) 
and has given Crown a notice to this effect. 
 
ILGA has commenced the consultation process contemplated under the VIP GMA and has invited Crown 
Sydney Gaming to address ILGA in relation to its present view. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 
 
Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 
 
COPIES OF RELEASES 
 
Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available at Crown's website at 
www.crownresorts.com.au 

http://www.crownresorts.com.au/

